



July 2013 · Volume 10 · Issue 3

## Inside This Issue

Staying On Message, **Every Day** 

by Darlene Barber

**Building A Legacy** 

**Our Journey** 

**Baby Bottle Boomerang & Pro Bono Staff Thanks** 



# Thankyou

for your faithful support of the Pregnancy Care Center and Women's First Choice Medical Center.



# Pregnancy Care Center

104 8th Street W Tifton, GA 31794

Mailing Address:

P.O. Box 7186 Tifton, GA 31793

229-382-4491

friendsofpregnancycare.com



# Staying On Message, Every Day

by Darlene Barber

Dear Friend for Life,

We hear a lot about "messaging." It's a term politicians use when planning campaigns, and a word public relations firms consider vital. When a person



or a business is "messaging" well, success is supposed to follow. I think of this in particular with how the news media and Planned Parenthood message their pro-abortion views. Their voice is extremely loud when women who

are in a crisis pregnancy are trying to figure out what to do. No wonder so many of the women we see think abortion is their only option.

Thinking about this idea of messaging, I considered the patients who come to us each day. What is our message to them? If we are successful in our messaging, what are they taking home with them after a visit to our center?

For our patients then, these are our messages . . .

Faith, we are told in Hebrews, is the "assurance of things hoped for, the conviction of things not seen." Our patients come to us in desperate situations where only by faith can they see with clarity the right path to choose. When we share a message of faith, this faith brings hope to what appears a hopeless situation.

No matter the circumstances and regardless of past decisions, there is always hope. The fact that there is a God who loves us enough to send His son Jesus Christ, attests to this truth. We share hope. Always. If our patients see there is hope, they make better decisions.

### Love

We want those who come in our door to know for certain that we love them. Ours is a love that reaches out; a love that seeks the best for them and a love that will not walk away from them in tough times. Love never fails. We want our patients to know this kind of love; a love they may have never seen before.

### And one more . . . Life

Choosing life results from embracing faith, hope and love. Whether our patient chooses adoption or parenting, life is always a wise decision. When a patient understands that our message begins with faith, hope and love, the message of life is so much more powerful.

Oh yes, we definitely show them their life alternative options and the truth about abortion but the messaging above is our over-arching goal that hopefully leads them to Jesus.

Will you consider helping us get this message to each woman we see? You are vital to this ministry and appreciated more than words can express. May God richly bless you for all that you do in the name of Him.

> Celebrating Life in Him, Darlene Barber, Executive Director

# **Building A Legacy**

At the Pregnancy Care Center, we consider those who give monthly to this ministry as members of The

Legacy Group. As of this writing, Legacy is built with 88 individuals and families, joined together in a mission to make Women's First Choice Medical the first choice for women and couples facing unplanned pregnancies. Because we know that when those facing perhaps the most difficult decision of their lives come to us first, the likelihood of them ever going anywhere else diminishes.

So each month, those in The Legacy Group make sure we are a part of their giving plans. Why do we call it Legacy? Legacy means to pass something down. What greater thing is there than to pass down our desire to see all human life valued, to see every child

have a chance to live, and to see their mothers come to know forgiveness through what Jesus did on the Cross. And everyone who supports us monthly is part of this legacy at the Pregnancy Care Center.

If you've ever wondered why it might be a good idea to support The Pregnancy Care Center each month, below are five reasons. Our dream is to expand The

Legacy Group from the 88 who are already with us, to 200 by the end of the year. Why not pick your

continued on page 2



# **Our Journey**

At Women's First Choice Medical, we've come to realize that fulfilling our mission is more than programs, objectives and outcomes. In truth, ours is a journey; one that has not only its wide-open interstates, but its country roads and even its uncharted and rocky paths as well.

Some days we are joyfully riding along in bright sunshine with the top down and a gentle breeze to refresh us. We see women responding and choosing life for their babies. Other days, we find ourselves climbing uphill through a thicket, with nothing but our bare hands to push the many obstacles out of our way. An example of this, would be talking to the abortion-adamant patient.

Yet even if times are challenging, there is joy in the journey. And part of that joy comes from taking the journey...together. We journey with our patients, letting them know that regardless of how difficult the path might be, we are beside them every step of the way. And when these new friends successfully complete their journey through a challenging time, we celebrate with them.

I'd like to give you an inside view of these journeys, and a behind-the-scenes view of our ministry. In a sense, I want you to join

me as we travel together toward fulfilling the vision God has for Women's First Choice. If you want to know more about what makes this ministry go forward, and more about how your involvement is actually changing the culture in Tifton and beyond, drop me an email. From time to time (and I promise not to clutter your inbox every day), I'll connect with you regarding where we are, and where we are headed. You'll gain insight into this ministry, and you should, because we are in this together.

Want to learn more about us? Take a

PCC Vision Tour!

Catch the vision & join us on the journey by calling 229-382-4491 to schedule your tour today!

To join me in this journey, just drop me an email at darlene@pcctiftarea.org. If you'd like, drop me a message or simply write "journey" in the subject line.

Let's travel together; and let's change the world around us as we do.

# To Our Pro Bono Staff...



Steve Fox with GA Independent Computer Consulting (IT specialist)

Beverly Sterling with Planttel (free advertising in phonebook)

Heather Newberry with New Life Presbyterian (newsletter editor)

Jimmy Tomberlin, Accountant (yearly audit)

Roger Hobbs with Sunbelt Security Systems (security system & annual renewal)

# Baby Bottle Boomerang 2013 Donations Given: \$11,862.37

# THANK YOU!!

Brighton Road Baptist Church	\$271.06
Brookfield Baptist Church	\$932.28
Calvary Baptist Church	\$283.26
Carpenter Road Church of God	\$700.00
Eastside Baptist Church	\$1,061.69
Fairhaven Primitive Baptist	\$20.00
First Assembly of God	\$256.73
First Baptist Church Rochelle	\$700.00
First Baptist Church Tifton	\$2,894.77
First Baptist Church TyTy	\$324.31
Liberty Baptist Church	\$1,200.00
New Covenant Church	\$486.21
New Life Presbyterian Church	\$709.85
New River Baptist Church	\$199.99
Northside Baptist Church	\$945.10
Pine Hill Baptist Church	\$712.54
Tuner Primitive Baptist	\$100.00
Victory Baptist Church	\$20.00



# **Building A Legacy**

favorite reason, or several favorites, and join The Legacy Group?

#1: By giving each month, you are participating in the life of every patient who walks in our door. Every victory will be your victory; and you will always know you are playing an active role in turning the culture in Tifton and the surrounding areas toward life.

#2: Monthly giving is easy. You can give electronically; many of us pay our bills this way and each month you can do the same with the PCC. Or if you would rather write a check, this option is available as well.

#3: Your regular gifts make it possible for the PCC to be better stewards of our funds and plan for the future. When you give each month, we can make stronger decisions regarding new initiatives, marketing plans to reach the abortion-minded and actually *save* money by taking advantage of discounts in many areas.

#4: The amount you choose to give is up to you. Any amount monthly is precious to us. You can start with an amount that you determine and make a change anytime you'd like. Simply joining The Legacy Group makes the difference; the ministry of our medical clinic will grow from there.

**#5:** You can start today, easily. You may use the enclosed card for electronic giving, or include it with your first check. Or, you may simply send in your first check and write "Monthly" in the *For* section and we will place you on the growing list of friends we call The Legacy Group. We're on the way to 200. Join us, will you?

"We will not hide these truths from our children but will tell the next generation about the glorious deeds of the LORD. We will tell of his power and the mighty miracles he did. For he issued his decree to Jacob; he gave his law to Israel. He commanded our ancestors to teach them to their children, so the next generation might know them -- even the children not yet born -- that they in turn might teach their children. So each generation can set its hope anew on God, remembering his glorious miracles and obeying his commands."

Psalm 78:4-7